
 

 

 

 
 

Year One Home Learning                             

16.5.2023 

 
This week we have been: 

* Learning how to count in 5s and using a number line for addition sums. 

* We have been carrying out a science smell test with our eyes closed, trying to 

identify the foods and deciding which is the strongest and which is the weakest. 

* Investigating facts about tigers and writing fact files 

* We have created an emotion potion (linking it to Zones of Regulation) and taken 

a pencil for a walk (doodling) for mental health week.  

  
 

For home learning, can… 
 Please bring in books about animals for us to borrow and share in class 

 Talk about where you think the tiger went next after he left Sophie’s 

house. We will be writing an additional ending to the story next week  

 Write/find out some facts about tigers to share. 

 Carry out some addition sums using two digit numbers  

 
We need lots of small boxes for the children to make animal habitats if you 

could bring them in please. 

 

Phonics  
In phonics this week we have been revising these sounds:  

/igh/i tiger, /ai/a paper, /oa/ow snow, /yoo/ u unicorn 

 

Alien words: uct waib joil splue stret meve 

 
We have also been revising tricky words: two eye thought through friend 

 

 



Thank you so much for everyone for helping and coming to the garden party 

on Saturday which was a fun day and very successful. 

 

Have a restful weekend! 

 

The Year One Team 

 

 

 

 

 


